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Happy Easter blessings to you!  

 Spring cleaning???? 

Help is available!! 

Need to have some Spring cleaning 

done? Blinds need dusting, cabinets 

washed, décor boxed up, or just 

general housekeeping help? Teresa 

our on-staff housekeeper is         

available for $20/hr. Please call the 

office to arrange a time. Also for the 

month of April if you schedule a 

cleaning you will get a sweet little 

Spring bouquet included.   

Call 608-846-4640. The office will 

invoice you for this convenient        

on-site service separately and we 

supply all the 

cleaning supplies 

unless you have 

ones of your own 

you want used.  

Yoga via ZOOM with Kim 

will continue in April for 

our Parkside Residents. 

Please let Julie know if 

you need the link to get in. 

We are also hoping to try 

an outdoor class again as 

soon as it warms up 

more!! 



Underground Parking will be power washed this month. Date to 

be determined. We will let you know soon. It’s a good time to  

tidy up any extra items stored in front of your car, as these 

should be limited anyway. Cardboard boxes should be taken to 

your storage unit as they may get wet during the process.  

  

Did you know? Earth Day is April 22nd and that Parkside 

is the sponsor of Gray Rd through the Adopt-a-Highway 

Program? We have resident volunteers help keep it clean throughout 

the Spring, Summer and Fall.  A big THANK YOU to BOB & PHYLLIS 

PETERSON for all their years of help. They are “retiring” from this and 

passing on the torch. We are always in need of volunteers. If you would 

like to be added to a “pool” of names who might be interested in helping 

please call Russell Schave at 608-842-0715. Thank you for keeping our 

corner of this earth clean and green! 

April is National Walking Month: Let’s celebrate by having 

a WALK AROUND THE CIRCLE DRIVE day!       

On Thursday, April 8th from 2-3 pm take a stroll 

around the Circle Drive, be prepared to say hi and wave to 

many...hoping for great weather! There will be a              

beverage stop by the overflow parking    

area of the Garden Building and then          

directly half way around the circle will be a 

snack stop. Doesn’t matter if you are a 

power walker or just a stroller come out and 

enjoy a walk around the circle with friends!! 
If inclement weather we will do it Friday, April 9th. Pets always welcome. 


